

# Bowmoor Sailing Club Zoom Exec Meeting 1<sup>st</sup> December

**Present:** Tom Whittingham, Geoff Silcock, Jacqui Thomas, Doug Roberts, John Banbrook, David Fewings, Karen Cook

**Apologies:** James Relph

## Agenda

1. Minutes of last mtg
2. Post Lockdown Two
  - a. Tier 2 starting conditions ( for tomorrow).
  - b. Mitigations
3. Stage Plan

## Minutes

**Matters Arising** – minutes from last meeting accepted

AGM minutes accepted

Supporters Club meeting – to be publicised via Bowsprit as being Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> January 7.30pm via Zoom

Doug to send a link to anyone who wants to join

Post lockdown two

Tier 2 starting conditions to be applicable from tomorrow when lockdown finishes

Tom Shared screen and annotated document live during and based on discussion.

Water mitigations – need to establish requirements for testing Legionella. John to get contacts for company that offers testing service

AOB Doug – need to decide before Christmas, what we can do about accepting new members

Opening Clubhouse – discussion delayed pending further guidance from DCMS and RYA once the full legislative regulations have been issued.

Locks have been changed at clubhouse to allow access to club from tomorrow

Need to add note to white board that the changing rooms are for essential use only

Swimming numbers can be increased from 20 to 30 for each of the swimming sessions

Sailing committee to review the racing arrangements for Sunday racing to be inclusive to all, taking into consideration weather as well